
 

 
Chair:  Richard Foster      Chief Executive: Daren Mochrie 

 

40/42 Friars Walk 
Lewes 

East Sussex 
BN7 2XW 

 
foi@secamb.nhs.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

4th April 2017 
 
Email:  
 
Dear  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/17/03/12. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
Please send me details for the period 2016-17 on the following: 
 
 
The total value of the courier service contracts that were outsourced?  
 
This FOI is not applicable to South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust as we do 
not have a courier contract. 

2. The name of your primary and any secondary Courier supplier 
 
This question is not applicable. 
 
a) The value of your primary supplier contract, its expiry date and the services they provide 
(e.g. ad hoc/same day/overnight/GP route)  
 
b) The value of your secondary supplier's contract, its expiry date and the and services they 
provide (e.g. ad hoc/same day/overnight/GP route) 
 
3. The total cost of the courier services that were managed in-house? 
 
This question is not applicable. 
 
a) The number of staff employed in managing those contracts 
b) The number of vehicles owned or leased to meet the in-house courier requirement 
 
 
 



   

4. The name and email of the person responsible for the procurement/management of these 
services? 
 
This question is not applicable. 
 
I hope you find this information useful. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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